From: registrar

Sent: August-25-17 2:31 PM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 12:53 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Kristen Rodrigues

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

When it was announced by the Wynne government that hydro rates would decrease over the next couple of years in
order to bring current relief to customers paying outrageous prices for hydro that did not have to happen in the first
place, it was welcome short term respite from the real economic struggle myself and many Ontarian's are already
dealing with. | did not agree with how the decrease was brought in because it is only deferring costs instead of making
real changes to permanently reduce them. Allowing Hydro One rate increases regardless of how they are justifying
them is simply not acceptable under any circumstances. We cannot afford to pay any more! Enough is Enough!

It is within the OEB's power to listen to the people, please do so because the Wynne government and Hydro One are
clearly deaf!

-- Attachment --





